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May 24, 2022 

 

Rocky Mount 

Elementary School 
2400 Rocky Mountain Road, Marietta, GA 30066 
 
Dear Rocky Mount Families, 

 

We are excited to welcome Dr. Cheri Vaniman as the new principal at 

Rocky Mount. The students got to meet her on the announcements this 

morning! She is thrilled to be joining the Rocky Mount family and is 

looking forward to working with everyone. 

~Rocky the Roadrunner 
 

 

 

No Backpacks on the Last Day  

Just a reminder that students will bring all their supplies and 

materials home today, Tuesday, May 24th. The Transportation 

Department and our wonderful bus drivers request that 

students do not bring anything with them on the bus on the 

last day of school. If your child is bringing lunch to school that 

day, please have everything be disposable. Car riders and 

ASP should do the same. Thank you! 

 

Lost & Found Donated on the Last Day of School 

Please have your child look in the hallway by the cafeteria.  
 

Medicine Pick Up 

Just a reminder to pick up any medication that your student might 

have in the clinic by noon on the last day of school, Wednesday, 

May 25th. Thank you! 

 

Order 2022-23 School Supplies Online 

Rocky Mount PTA is offering the EduKit program as a 

convenient option for busy families. Your student's school 

supplies will be delivered to the school in time for Orientation, 

the week before school begins. Click here to access the site.  
 

Final Report Card in ParentVue 5/27 

Rocky Mount will not be mailing report cards home this year. 

The final report card will be available in ParentVue on Friday, 

5/27 at 4:00pm. See below for accessing directions. 

 
Upcoming Events 

   

May 25 

Last Day of School & Early 

Release 

 

May 25 

5th Grade Walk, 12:00 p.m. 

 

May 25 

Congratulations to all Lassiter 

Seniors! It was wonderful to see 

them at RM on Monday for a 

final farewell! 

 

May 5/27 

Report Cards Posted in 

ParentVue 

 

July 27 

Family Orientation for Students 

and Families! 

Pre-K, K & 1st: 12:00 – 1:00pm 

2nd & 3rd: 1:15 – 2:15pm 

4th & 5th: 2:30 – 3:30pm 

 

Aug. 1 

First Day of School; Arrive by 

7:45am! 
 

Have a 

happy, 

relaxing, 

and safe 

summer! 

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/12614/Rocky%20Mount%20Elementary%20Marietta,%20GA
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More Important News  

 

Directions for viewing the report card on a computer: Login 

to ParentVue > select "Report Card" on left side > click on 

A+ PDF above "Quarter 4". K-3 families should scroll over to 

the far right to see the Q4 PDF link. K-3 report cards are 

very large so they don't appear on the first screen. 
 

Directions for viewing the report card on a phone: Login to 

ParentVue > click on the "Home" dropdown and select 

"Report Card"  > click on A+ PDF above "Quarter 4". K-3 

families should scroll over to the far right to see the Q4 PDF 

link. K-3 report cards are very large so they don't appear 

on the first screen. 
  
 

Lunch Changes for 2022-2023 
As you are aware, schools have been able to offer breakfast and 

lunch at no charge to students during the last two school years. This 

was made possible thanks to the generous support of the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture (USDA) reimbursing schools for meals 

served to students, regardless of their income. The USDA is no longer 

able to provide no cost meals to all students. Cobb County School 

District will be returning to the National School Lunch Program 

(NSLP). The National School Lunch Program offers meals to students 

for a paid, free, or reduced-price cost based on income eligibility. 

The cost of the meal will be shared soon. Families can apply for 

benefits by completing and submitting a Family Meal Application.  

 

For the 2022-2023 school year, Cobb County School District is 

requesting families whose income may qualify them for Free and/or 

Reduced-price meal benefits to complete and submit a Free and 

Reduced Meal Application. The Family Meal Application can be 

completed online by visiting the link:  

https://www.cobbk12.org/foodservices/page/47586/family-meal-

application-information 

 

A Final Good-Bye 

I want to thank you everyone for making my five years at Rocky 

Mount such a wonderful experience. Your support and 

dedication have meant the world to me! I would not have been 

able to help navigate the pandemic without the trust, flexibility, 

and cooperation that I felt from the entire Rocky Mount 

community. As I move on to the next chapter in my life, please 

know that you will always have a special place in my heart. You 

are in good hands with Dr. Vaniman and Dr. Doolittle. To the 

fabulous Rocky Mount students, I will always be cheering for you 

and send you the very best wishes for a wonderful future!   

❤Mrs. Fleming 

 

 

In the Community 

PTA Update 
A huge thank you to the 

PTA Executive Board and 

Board of Directors for a 

fabulous year! Thank you 

for all you have done for 

the students and staff! 
 

Foundation Update 

Thank you to the Rocky 

Mount Foundation for 

funding the STEM 

Instructor position for the 

2021-22 school year! We 

look forward to the 

wonderful adventures in 

the lab next year thanks 

to your generosity! Thank 

you to the Foundation 

Board for your hard work 

and dedication! 

 

Principal’s Advisory 

Council Update 

A huge thank you to the 

members of the Rocky 

Mount Principal’s Advisory 

Council who have served 

during the 2021-2022 

school year.  
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